
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 18, 2023 
 
 
Josh Fudge 
Director of Performance, Strategy & Budget 
Commissioners’ Office 
200 W Oak St / 2nd Floor 
Fort Collins 80521 
 
 
 
Dear Josh,  
  
Your decision to support our mission of providing the foundation for sustained recovery 
from the diseases of alcohol and drug addiction is genuinely appreciated. 
 
The $100,000.00 received from the Larimer County Immediate Needs Grant was used 
as specified in the needs outlined in Harmony Foundation’s grant application. Harmony 
had sustained financial and cash flow losses due to the COVID pandemic. The funds 
requested and received from the grant were used to cover the cash flow decrease.  
 
Harmony used most funds received to retain all required staff to continue to provide the 
care our clientele has come to expect, and that Harmony wants to provide. During this 
downturn, Harmony did not lay off any staff. The most important asset Harmony has is 
the personnel that provide the front-line care to our clients. It was vital to keep those 
individuals.  
 
Any remaining funds were used mainly for the replenishment of needed supplies to keep 
the campus safe and sanitized for both our clients and staff. Harmony greatly 
appreciates the funds received and the relief provided by this most important grant. 
  
Thanks to your contribution and decision to join the Harmony Foundation community, we 
can continue providing comprehensive addiction treatment services to those in need. 
Your support helps individuals begin their journey toward recovery, and we are grateful.  
 
 
 
 
James P. Geckler 
President & CEO 
 
If you have any questions, please call the Philanthropy Department at 970-577-3175 or 
email philanthropy@harmonyfoundationinc.com.  
 
 
 
 
 
As required by the Internal Revenue Service, this letter shall confirm that Harmony 
Foundation provided no goods or services in exchange for your contribution. Harmony 
Foundation is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization, and your donation is tax-deductible as 
allowed by law. 
 


